
THE CITY OF VAUGHAN 
 

 BY-LAW 

 
 BY-LAW NUMBER 228-2022 
 
A By-law to amend City of Vaughan By-law 005-2018 to authorize delegation of 
approval of certain administrative matters to Staff. 
 
WHEREAS Section 51 (33) and 51 (33.1) of the Planning Act, as amended, provides 

municipalities the authority to extend Draft Plan of Subdivision approvals and to grant a 

one-time reinstatement of a Draft Plan of Subdivision for which the approval has lapsed 

within the past 5 years; 

NOW THEREFORE the Council of The Corporation of the City of Vaughan ENACTS AS 

FOLLOWS: 

1. That City of Vaughan By-law Number 2015-2018, as amended, be and it is hereby 

further amended by: 

a) Inserting the following as Clause 4, and renumbering the remaining clauses 

sequentially: 

“4. That on behalf of the City of Vaughan, the authority to extend Draft 

Plan of Subdivision approvals and to grant a one-time reinstatement 

of a Draft Plan of Subdivision for which the approval has lapsed 

within the past five years, is hereby delegated to the Deputy City 

Manager, Planning and Growth Management, or designate.” 

 
Enacted by City of Vaughan Council this 28th day of September, 2022. 
 
 
 
 

 
Hon. Maurizio Bevilacqua, Mayor 

 
 
 
 

 
Todd Coles, City Clerk 

 
 
Authorized by Item No. 25 of Report No. 36 
of the Committee of the Whole 
Adopted by Vaughan City Council on 
September 28, 2022. 


